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SUMMARY 

Protecting our environment is one of the Councils’ Corporate Priorities. The Executive report 
(Appendix One) presents the different project areas that the Council works on and how these 
have helped to protect and enhance the environment. 
The Executive report then goes on to set out the need for an Environment Strategy to guide 
decision making going forward. 
A ‘Fareham’s Greener Future’ document (Appendix A to the Executive report) is attached and 
contains information in a magazine style format on the different projects that the Council has 
undertaken over the past few years that have had a positive impact on the environment.  
 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is RECOMMENDED that the Planning and Development Scrutiny Panel:- 
a) note the contents of the Executive Report; and 
b) consider and pass any recommendations to the Executive for consideration at their 

meeting on the 18 March 2024. 
   

 
Appendices: 
Appendix One: 18 March 2024 Executive Report – Environment Update  
 
 
Enquiries: For further information on this report please contact Alex Jolley. (Tel: 01329 
824470) 


